
Hardin County Water District No. 1 
Serving Radcliff and Hardin County for Over 60 Years 

I 400 Rogersville Road 
Radcliff, KY. 40 I 60 

July 7, 2020 

Kent A. Chandler 
Executive Director - Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfmi, KY 40602 

SUBJECT: Filing of Initial Response to Data Request No. 1 
Case 2020-00085 

Dear Director Chandler, 

Enclosed please find and accept for filing the responses of Hardin County Water District No. 1 in 
regard to the commission staffs initial request for information. 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that the electronically filed documents are a 
true and accurate copy; that the electronic filing has been transmitted to the Commission on July 7, 
2020; that there are currently no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from 
patiicipation by electronic means; and that the original of this filing in paper medium will be filed with 
the Commission within 30 days of the lifting of the current state of emergency. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me or our attorney, Mr. David Wilson II 
(Phone: 270-351-4404). 

Cf; Mr. David Wilson II, HCWD1 Attorney 

Phone 1-270-351-3222 
FAX: 1-270-352-3055 

www.HCWD.com 


